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BRIEF FOR THE 
COMMITTEE: 
 

The Children & Young People Sub-Committee is asked to: - 
  

1. Note the Croydon Safeguarding Children Partnership 
Annual Report 2022-2023 

 
2. Consider whether there are any considerations or 

concerns it may wish to submit to the Cabinet as to 
whether the Annual Report provides sufficient reassurance 
on the performance and effectiveness of the Croydon 
Safeguarding Children Partnership.  
  

3. Consider whether the Sub-Committee has any comments 
or suggestions on the Croydon Safeguarding Children 
Partnership Annual Report 2023-2024 ahead of its 
development in the following year. 

 



 
PUBLIC/EXEMPT: Public 

 

1 Croydon Safeguarding Children Partnership Annual Report 2022-23 
 

1.1. A This report fulfils the statutory duty required of Croydon Safeguarding Children 
Partnership (CSCP) to publish an annual account of the work undertaken by the 
CSCP to safeguard and promote the welfare of local children.  
 

1.2. The Sub-Committee have asked for this item to consider whether there are any 
concerns it may wish to submit to the Cabinet as to whether the Annual Report 
provides sufficient reassurance on the performance and effectiveness of the Croydon 
Safeguarding Children Partnership. 

 
1.3. The Sub-Committee is also asked to consider whether it has any comments or 

suggestions on the Croydon Safeguarding Children Partnership Annual Report 2023-
2024 ahead of its development next year. 
 

2 APPENDICES 
 
2.1 Appendix A - Croydon Safeguarding Children Partnership Cover Report 
 Appendix B - Croydon Safeguarding Children Partnership Annual Report 2022-23 
 

3 BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS 
 
3.1 None 
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